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The Promise M V Kasi 2021-06-08 Two billionaire brothers. A promise. A charade.
And falling in love... Vikram and Vishal are the heirs to the well-known Saaho
Group fortune. London bred and educated, the handsome brothers are accustomed
to a jet-setting lifestyle while they win cutthroat business deals, date
beautiful women and spend time with their doting family. But what are Vikram
and Vishal doing in a small village in India? Why are they putting on a
pretence by working as an accountant and a driver for the modest Gulati family?
When the sweet, kindhearted older Gulati sister begins to melt Vikram's
ruthless heart, and the bold, feisty younger sister steals away Vishal's peace
of mind, will the Saaho brothers continue with their charade?
The Supreme Wisdom of the Upaniṣads Klaus G. Witz 1998 This book attempts to
let the universal Upanisadic knowledge and experience of Divinity and reality
emerge from the original texts and make it accessible to a broader western
oriented audience.The book is in text commentary format and uses the method of
p
Constable's Hand Atlas of India ... John Bartholomew and Son 1893
Instrument and Purpose Carl Gustav Diehl 1956
Pharmaceutical Biotechnology Carlos A. Guzmán 2010-01-01 Pharmaceutical
Biotechnology is a unique compilation of reviews addressing frontiers in
biologicals as a rich source for innovative medicines. This book fulfills the
needs of a broad community of scientists interested in biologicals from diverse
perspectives—basic research, biotechnology, protein engineering, protein
delivery, medicines, pharmaceuticals and vaccinology. The diverse topics range
from advanced biotechnologies aimed to introduce novel, potent engineered
vaccines of unprecedented efficacy and safety for a wide scope of human
diseases to natural products, small peptides and polypeptides engineered for
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discrete prophylaxis and therapeutic purposes. Modern biologicals promise to
dramatically expand the scope of preventive medicine beyond the infectious
disease arena into broad applications in immune and cancer treatment, as
exemplified by anti-EGFR receptors antibodies for the treatment of breast
cancer. The exponential growth in biologicals such as engineered proteins and
vaccines has been boosted by unprecedented scientific breakthroughs made in the
past decades culminating in an in-depth fundamental understanding of the
scientific underpinnings of immune mechanisms together with knowledge of
protein and peptide scaffolds that can be deliberately manipulated. This has in
turn led to new strategies and processes. Deciphering the human, mammalian and
numerous pathogens’ genomes provides opportunities that never before have been
available—identification of discrete antigens (genomes and antigenomes) that
lend themselves to considerably improved antigens and monoclonal antibodies,
which with more sophisticated engineered adjuvants and agonists of pattern
recognition receptors present in immune cells, deliver unprecedented safety and
efficacy. Technological development such a nanobiotechnologies (dendrimers,
nanobodies and fullerenes), biological particles (viral-like particles and
bacterial ghosts) and innovative vectors (replication-competent attenuated,
replication-incompetent recombinant and defective helper-dependent vectors)
fulfill a broad range of cutting-edge research, drug discovery and delivery
applications. Most recent examples of breakthrough biologicals include the
human papilloma virus vaccine (HPV, prevention of women genital cancer) and the
multivalent Pneumoccocal vaccines, which has virtually eradicated in some
populations a most prevalent bacterial ear infection (i.e., otitis media). It
is expected that in the years to come similar success will be obtained in the
development of vaccines for diseases which still represent major threats for
human health, such as AIDS, as well as for the generation of improved vaccines
against diseases like pandemic flu for which vaccines are currently available.
Furthermore, advances in comparative immunology and innate immunity revealed
opportunities for innovative strategies for ever smaller biologicals and
vaccines derived from species such as llama and sharks, which carry tremendous
potential for innovative biologicals already in development stages in many
pharmaceutical companies. Such recent discoveries and knowledge exploitations
hold the promise for breakthrough biologicals, with the coming decade. Finally,
this book caters to individuals not directly engaged in the pharmaceutical drug
discovery process via a chapter outlining discovery, preclinical development,
clinical development and translational medicine issues that are critical the
drug development process. The authors and editors hope that this compilation of
reviews will help readers rapidly and completely update knowledge and
understanding of the frontiers in pharmaceutical biotechnologies.
Patricia Highsmith: Her Diaries and Notebooks: 1941-1995 Patricia Highsmith
2021-11-16 New York Times • Times Critics Top Books of 2021 The Times (of
London) • Best Books of the Year Excerpted in The New Yorker Profiled in The
Los Angeles Times Publishing for the centenary of her birth, Patricia
Highsmith’s diaries “offer the most complete picture ever published” of the
canonical author (New York Times). Relegated to the genre of mystery during her
lifetime, Patricia Highsmith is now recognized as one of “our greatest
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modernist writers” (Gore Vidal). Beloved by fans who were unaware of the real
psychological turmoil behind her prose, the famously secretive Highsmith
refused to authorize a biography, instead sequestering herself in her
Switzerland home in her final years. Posthumously, her devoted editor Anna von
Planta discovered her diaries and notebooks in 1995, tucked in a closet—with
tantalizing instructions to be read. For years thereafter, von Planta
meticulously culled from over eight thousand pages to help reveal the
inscrutable figure behind the legendary pen. Beginning with her junior year at
Barnard in 1941, Highsmith ritualistically kept a diary and notebook—the former
to catalog her day, the latter to brainstorm stories and hone her craft. This
volume weaves diary and notebook simultaneously, exhibiting precisely how
Highsmith’s personal affairs seeped into her fiction—and the sheer darkness of
her own imagination. Charming yet teetering on the egotistical, young “Pat”
lays bare her dizzying social life in 1940s Greenwich Village, barhopping with
Judy Holliday and Jane Bowles, among others. Alongside Flannery O’Conner and
Chester Himes, she attended—at the recommendation of Truman Capote—the Yaddo
artist colony in 1948, where she drafted Strangers on a Train. Published in
1950 and soon adapted by Alfred Hitchcock, this debut novel brought recognition
and brief financial security, but left a heartsick Highsmith agonizing: “What
is the life I choose?” Providing extraordinary insights into gender and
sexuality in mid-twentieth-century America, Highsmith’s diaries convey her
euphoria writing The Price of Salt (1951). Yet her sophomore novel would have
to be published under a pseudonym, so as not to tarnish her reputation. Indeed,
no one could anticipate commercial reception for a novel depicting love between
two women in the McCarthy era. Seeking relief from America, Highsmith catalogs
her peripatetic years in Europe, subsisting on cigarettes and growing more
bigoted and satirical with age. After a stay in Positano with a new lover, she
reflects in her notebooks on being an expat, and gleefully conjures the
unforgettable The Talented Mr. Ripley (1955); it would be this sociopathic
antihero who would finally solidify her true fame. At once lovable, detestable,
and mesmerizing, Highsmith put her turbulent life to paper for five decades,
acutely aware there must be “a few usable things in literature.” A memoir as
significant in our own century as Sylvia Plath’s journals and Simone de
Beauvoir’s writings were to another time, Patricia Highsmith: Her Diaries and
Notebooks is an historic work that chronicles a woman’s rise against the
conventional tide to unparalleled literary prominence.
A New English-Hindustani Dictionary S. W. Fallon 1883
God of Desire Catherine Benton 2006-06-01 Presents Kamadeva, the Hindu god of
desire, in tales, art, and ritual. Also covers Kamadeva's appearance in
Buddhist lore.
Man Aur Manushya ( Hindi ) Osho
Gaṇeśapurāṇa Greg Bailey 2008 This book offers a translation of the seven
thousand verses of the second book of the medieval Hindu text, the Ganesa
Purana, one of two Puranas dedicated to the important elephant-headed god. In
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this book the reader is given many narratives about Ganesas ascent to earth in
order to kill demonic figures who threaten to overthrow the correct world
order. In addition, these narratives contain myths about Ganesa's birth and
family as well as some extended and quite humorous myths about ideal devotees
of the god.The translation is preceded by a long introduction offering a
geographical and historical context for the GanesaPurana. Following the
translation are very extensive notes which bring our points of philological
interest, but focus mainly on the literary structure of the text and the
methods used to present the many myths and narratives in a coherent and fully
integrated manner.
Anaṅgaraṅgaḥ Kalyāṇamalla 2020
Woke Racism John McWhorter 2021-10-26 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER New York Times
bestselling author and acclaimed linguist John McWhorter argues that an
illiberal neoracism, disguised as antiracism, is hurting Black communities and
weakening the American social fabric. Americans of good will on both the left
and the right are secretly asking themselves the same question: how has the
conversation on race in America gone so crazy? We’re told to read books and
listen to music by people of color but that wearing certain clothes is
“appropriation.” We hear that being white automatically gives you privilege and
that being Black makes you a victim. We want to speak up but fear we’ll be seen
as unwoke, or worse, labeled a racist. According to John McWhorter, the problem
is that a well-meaning but pernicious form of antiracism has become, not a
progressive ideology, but a religion—and one that’s illogical, unreachable, and
unintentionally neoracist. In Woke Racism, McWhorter reveals the workings of
this new religion, from the original sin of “white privilege” and the
weaponization of cancel culture to ban heretics, to the evangelical fervor of
the “woke mob.” He shows how this religion that claims to “dismantle racist
structures” is actually harming his fellow Black Americans by infantilizing
Black people, setting Black students up for failure, and passing policies that
disproportionately damage Black communities. The new religion might be called
“antiracism,” but it features a racial essentialism that’s barely
distinguishable from racist arguments of the past. Fortunately for Black
America, and for all of us, it’s not too late to push back against woke racism.
McWhorter shares scripts and encouragement with those trying to deprogram
friends and family. And most importantly, he offers a roadmap to justice that
actually will help, not hurt, Black America.
A Dictionary of the principal languages spoken in the bengal presidency, viz.
English, Bangali, and Hindustani. In the roman character ; with walker's
pronunciation of all the difficult or doubtful english words P. S. D'Rozario
1837
The Endtime Family William Sims Bainbridge 2002-01-24 A fascinating examination
of a religious counterculture group showing how it differs from mainstream
society, yet is similar in other ways.
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Bombay Dreams Don Black 2009-07-01 inch....this work is likely to become a
standart work very quickly and is to be recommended to all schools where
recorder studies are undertaken inch. (Oliver James,Contact Magazine) A novel
and comprehensive approach to transferring from the C to F instrument. 430
music examples include folk and national songs (some in two parts), country
dance tunes and excerpts from the standard treble repertoire of•Bach, Barsanti,
Corelli, Handel, Telemann, etc. An outstanding feature of the book has proved
to be Brian Bonsor's brilliantly simple but highly effective practice circles
and recognition squares designed to give, in only a few minutes, concentrated
practice on the more usual leaps to and from each new note and instant
recognition of random notes. Quickly emulating the outstanding success of the
descant tutors, these books are very popular even with those who normally use
tutors other than the Enjoy the Recorder series.
Adonais Percy Bysshe Shelley 1891
The Languages of the Northern Himalayas Thomas Grahame Bailey 1908
Creation Myths of the World: Parts I-II David Adams Leeming 2010 Nearly every
belief system in every part of the world has its own distinctive answers to how
the world was created, often taking the form of a story or myth. These
narratives offer insight into a culture's values, its world view, and its
interpretations of the relationship between the individual, society, and the
divine.
Love and Sex in Islam Abdullah R. Muhametov 2013-04-15 Everything you wanted to
know about sex and love in Islam, but were hesitant to ask about: polygamy,
contraception allowed by Sharia, oral and group sex, homosexual marriages and
also the relationship with jinns, masturbation and mysteries of martial
relations - all that is allowed and all that is prohibited in sexual relations
in this noble and pure religion. Many people both in the West and Russia
continue to have a mistaken illusion that love, sex and variability of
relations between man and woman are either suppressed in Islam or in contrary
exceed all norms of decency. the book is an insight into this matter. The
Muslim man is perceived as an ideal type of an always ready sexual partner.
Love and Sex in Islam lifts the veil covering the delicate theme, in which the
phenomena seeming incompatible turn out to be good neighbors.
The Buddha and His Dhamma B.R. Ambedkar 2011-01-11 The Buddha and His Dhamma
was B.R. Ambedkar's last work. Published posthumously, it presented a radical
reorientation of Buddhist thought and literature, aptly called navayana. It
deals with Ambedkar's conceptualization of Buddhism and the possibilities it
offered for liberation and upliftment of the Dalits. It presents his
reflections on the life of the Buddha, his teachings, and the spread of
Buddhism by interweaving anecdotes with detailed analyses of the religion's
basic tenets. The author also includes important elements of the Buddhist canon
and tradition to make the teachings more accessible. In the first critical and
annotated edition of this work, the editors address the on-going debate on
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Ambedkar's interpretation of the Buddha's dhamma by focusing on the accuracy of
his citations and providing missing sources. They also discuss Ambedkar's
modification of source materials. The introduction contextualizes the scholarly
work related to the text.
Ancient Indian Tradition and Mythology Volume 14 J.L. Shastri 2004-01-01
The Cosmology of the Ṛigveda Henry White Wallis 1887
The History of Akbar Abū al-Faz̤
l ibn Mubārak 2014 The History of Akbar by
Abu'l-Fazl is one of the most important works of Indo-Persian history and a
touchstone of prose artistry. In this volume, Humayun's turbulent reign ends,
and Akbar ascends his father's throne.
Sixty Upanishads of the Veda Paul Deussen 1997-09
Minimal Access Surgery M H Irving 1996-01-16 Minimal access techniques are
revolutionizing surgery. They offer significant advantages for patients and the
health service alike. This guide covers all of the key surgical areas where
minimal access is of benefit. Clear guidance is given on the techniques, and
the current advantages, disadvantages and safety aspects are emphasized.
Apostle Tom Bissell 2016-03-01 A profound and moving journey into the heart of
Christianity that explores the mysterious and often paradoxical lives and
legacies of the Twelve Apostles—a book both for those of the faith and for
others who seek to understand Christianity from the outside in. “Expertly
researched and fascinating… Bissell is a wonderfully sure guide to these
mysterious men.… This is a serious book about the origins of Christianity that
is also very funny. How often can you say that?” —The Independent Peter,
Matthew, Thomas, John: Who were these men? What was their relationship to
Jesus? Tom Bissell provides rich and surprising answers to these ancient,
elusive questions. He examines not just who these men were (and weren’t), but
also how their identities have taken shape over the course of two millennia.
Ultimately, Bissell finds that the story of the apostles is the story of early
Christianity: its competing versions of Jesus’s ministry, its countless
schisms, and its ultimate evolution from an obscure Jewish sect to the global
faith we know today in all its forms and permutations. In his quest to
understand the underpinnings of the world’s largest religion, Bissell embarks
on a years-long pilgrimage to the supposed tombs of the Twelve Apostles. He
travels from Jerusalem and Rome to Turkey, Greece, Spain, France, India, and
Kyrgyzstan, vividly capturing the rich diversity of Christianity’s worldwide
reach. Along the way, he engages with a host of characters—priests, paupers, a
Vatican archaeologist, a Palestinian taxi driver, a Russian monk—posing sharp
questions that range from the religious to the philosophical to the political.
Written with warmth, empathy, and rare acumen, Apostle is a brilliant synthesis
of travel writing, biblical history, and a deep, lifelong relationship with
Christianity. The result is an unusual, erudite, and at times hilarious book—a
religious, intellectual, and personal adventure fit for believers, scholars,
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and wanderers alike.
Encyclopedia of Hinduism Constance Jones 2006 "Encyclopedia of World Religions"
explores the major religions of the world, emphasizing the living faiths and
their background. Each illustrated volume provides access to the theological
concepts, personalities, historical events, institutions, and movements that
helped shape the history of each religion and the way it is practiced.
Hindu Goddesses David Kinsley 1998 Hindu Goddesses is a valuable sourcebook and
reference work for students and scholars of Hindu goddesses and of Hinduism in
general. Each goddess is dealt with as an independent deity with a coherent
mythology, theology and, in some cases, cult of her own. Within the complex,
diverse, and rich goddess traditions of Hinduism, one can find suggestions of
nearly every important theme in the Hindu religion. In many ways, this book is
as much a study of the Hindu tradition itself as it is a study of one aspect of
that tradition. No other living religious tradition has displayed such an
ancient, continuous, and diverse history of goddess worship.
The Molecule of More Daniel Z. Lieberman 2018-08-14 Why are we obsessed with
the things we want only to be bored when we get them? Why is addiction
perfectly logical to an addict? Why does love change so quickly from passion to
indifference? Why are some people die-hard liberals and others hardcore
conservatives? Why are we always hopeful for solutions even in the darkest
times—and so good at figuring them out? The answer is found in a single
chemical in your brain: dopamine. Dopamine ensured the survival of early man.
Thousands of years later, it is the source of our most basic behaviors and
cultural ideas—and progress itself. Dopamine is the chemical of desire that
always asks for more—more stuff, more stimulation, and more surprises. In
pursuit of these things, it is undeterred by emotion, fear, or morality.
Dopamine is the source of our every urge, that little bit of biology that makes
an ambitious business professional sacrifice everything in pursuit of success,
or that drives a satisfied spouse to risk it all for the thrill of someone new.
Simply put, it is why we seek and succeed; it is why we discover and prosper.
Yet, at the same time, it's why we gamble and squander. From dopamine's point
of view, it's not the having that matters. It's getting
something—anything—that's new. From this understanding—the difference between
possessing something versus anticipating it—we can understand in a
revolutionary new way why we behave as we do in love, business, addiction,
politics, religion—and we can even predict those behaviors in ourselves and
others. In The Molecule of More: How a Single Chemical in Your Brain Drives
Love, Sex, and Creativity—and will Determine the Fate of the Human Race, George
Washington University professor and psychiatrist Daniel Z. Lieberman, MD, and
Georgetown University lecturer Michael E. Long present a potentially lifechanging proposal: Much of human life has an unconsidered component that
explains an array of behaviors previously thought to be unrelated, including
why winners cheat, why geniuses often suffer with mental illness, why nearly
all diets fail, and why the brains of liberals and conservatives really are
different.
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SAMBHOG SE SAMADHI KI AUR. Osho 1979
Hinduism Roshen Dalal 2014-04-18 An invaluable encyclopedia of Hinduism
Hinduism is one of the world’s oldest religions; an amalgam of diverse beliefs
and schools, it originates in the Vedas and is rooted in Indian culture.
Hinduism: An Alphabetical Guide illuminates complex philosophical concepts
through lucid definitions, a historical perspective and incisive analyses. It
examines various aspects of Hinduism, covering festivals and rituals, gods and
goddesses, philosophers, memorials, aesthetics, and sacred plants and animals.
The author also explores pivotal ideas, including moksha, karma, dharma and
samsara, and details the diverse commentaries on the Bhagavad Gita and other
important texts. Citing extensively from the regional languages, the book
describes Hinduism’s innumerable myths and legends, and looks at the many
versions of texts including the Ramayana and Mahabharata, placing each entry in
its historical context and tracing its evolution to the present. • Outlines all
eighteen major Puranas, the 108 Upanishads, and a selection of Vaishnava,
Sahiva and Tantric texts • Provides quotations from rare original texts • A
product of years of research, with a wide range of entries
Cues Vanessa Van Edwards 2022-03-01 Wall Street Journal bestseller! For anyone
who wants to be heard at work, earn that overdue promotion, or win more
clients, deals, and projects, the bestselling author of Captivate, Vanessa Van
Edwards, shares her advanced guide to improving professional relationships
through the power of cues. What makes someone charismatic? Why do some
captivate a room, while others have trouble managing a small meeting? What
makes some ideas spread, while other good ones fall by the wayside? If you have
ever been interrupted in meetings, overlooked for career opportunities or had
your ideas ignored, your cues may be the problem – and the solution. Cues – the
tiny signals we send to others 24/7 through our body language, facial
expressions, word choice, and vocal inflection – have a massive impact on how
we, and our ideas, come across. Our cues can either enhance our message or
undermine it. In this entertaining and accessible guide to the hidden language
of cues, Vanessa Van Edwards teaches you how to convey power, trust,
leadership, likeability, and charisma in every interaction. You’ll learn: •
Which body language cues assert, “I’m a leader, and here’s why you should join
me.” • Which vocal cues make you sound more confident • Which verbal cues to
use in your résumé, branding, and emails to increase trust (and generate
excitement about interacting with you.) • Which visual cues you are sending in
your profile pictures, clothing, and professional brand. Whether you're
pitching an investment, negotiating a job offer, or having a tough conversation
with a colleague, cues can help you improve your relationships, express
empathy, and create meaningful connections with lasting impact. This is an
indispensable guide for entrepreneurs, team leaders, young professionals, and
anyone who wants to be more influential.
Happiness Unlimited Sister Shivani 2019 In these enlightening and eye-opening
conversations, the renowned spiritual mentor, Sister BK Shivani reveals how to
create a life of joy, contentment and bliss, because we all have the choice and
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the power to do so. According to her, the reason why there is so little
happiness in the world is dependency. Happiness is not dependent on ‘anything’
or ’anyone’, or found ‘anywhere’. We keep delaying our happiness until things
are just right in our life. We think we will be happy in the future and then
wonder why we are not happy now. Happiness is only possible when we are able to
accept everyone as they are, at every moment, in every situation. This book is
a medium for the awakening and acceptance of self-responsibility. Helping us
choose our thoughts and feelings aligned with our true nature of purity, peace
and love. To make us shift from asking to sharing; from holding on to letting
go; from expectations to acceptance; from the past and the future to being in
the now. Happiness is a ‘decision’, not a ‘consequence’.
Alternative Krishnas Guy L. Beck 2012-02-01 Going beyond the standard
depictions of Krishna in the epics, this book uses regional and vernacular
sources to present a wide range of Krishna traditions.
Brazilian Portuguese Phrase Book Grizzly Publishing 2020-03-02 Traveling around
the world is one of the most fun and memorable things to do. And one of the
best places to include in one's bucket list is Brazil. But here's the thing:
Brazil isn't an English-speaking country and if you'd like to be able to really
enjoy your trip there, it's crucial that you know important basic phrases so
you can get and convey information that will enable you to get to where you
want to go and do what you want to do there. Grab your copy of Brazilian
Portuguese Phrase Book and learn the basic phrases you'll need to enjoy your
trip to Brazil. And more than just the phrases themselves, you will also get to
learn basic principles underlying the Brazilian Portuguese language that will
help you learn even more words and phrases later on. The Brazilian Portuguese
Phrase Book, you can easily learn to speak basic phrases for tourists so you
can make sure that your trip to Brazil will be a most unforgettable one
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman,
and for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free
State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery,
where I remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and
fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Upanisads Reissue Owc :Pb 2008-04-17 Presents the first major English
translation of the ancient Upaniṣads in over half a century. Includes an
introduction and note on the translation by the translator, a guide to Sanskrit
pronunciation, and a list of names.
The Indian Theogony Sukumari Bhattacharji 2016-01-01 The present book is the
result of ten years work on the subject of historical development of Indian
mythology and its connection with parallel historical development of Indian
mythology and its connection with parallel mythologies elsewhere, on which no
satisfactory work exists in English. In the first part the Vedic-Brahmanical
and epic-puranic components of Siva, Varuna, Yama, Nirrti, Agni, Kala, the
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mother goddess, Karttikeya, Ganapati, Kama and Pusan are treated. Part II
studies the rise of Visnu. The component gods-the Vedic solar gods Savitr,
Surya, Vivasvat, Mitra, Aryaman, Bhaga, Amsa, Daksa, Martanda, Indra, and Visnu
together with the epic-Puranic incarnations of Visnu (with their Vedic
precursors) are analysed. With Brahman (Part III) the picture is different. In
the Vedic-Brahmanical gods-Brhaspati, Brahmanaspati, Prajapati, Pitamaha and
Brahman-we do not get a very tangible figure, far less that of a sectarian god.
These merge into the Brahman, Prajapati or Pitamaha of the epic-Puranic
literature, but fail to answer to the definition of a sectarian god, so that no
cult grows around the resultant image. In Part IV the general characteristics
of the Puranic pantheon are analysed. Here, on the one hand, there are
innumerable regional, functional divinities, tutelary gods and goddesses,
village-or disease-gods, and also gods for different occasions in life, while
on the other hand there is the lofty Triad, which thanks to the predominance of
philosophy, is frequently stated to be three facets of the same supreme being.
19th Century Maharashtra Shraddha Kumbhojkar 2020-10-27 Maharashtra in the
nineteenth century exhibits all the characteristics of a society standing at
the crossroads of civilization. Western education, press, industrialisation and
material changes in production and consumption patterns resulted in fundamental
changes in the thinking of the people. The first half of the nineteenth century
witnessed the beginning of the Postal Service in 1837, rise and spread of the
native press and rudimentary education. The second half witnessed more dramatic
events such as the coming of the Railways and the establishment of the of
Indian National Congress that changed the destiny of the subcontinent forever.
The book takes a fresh look at the various aspects of nineteenth century
Maharashtra. It includes the critiques and reviews of literature, language,
history writing and women’s reforms in this period. It argues that the elite
attempts at social reform had their own inherent limitations. They could not
reach the level of radicality reached by the subalterns whose lived experience
of discrimination was the biggest stimulus for reform. Mahatma Phule stands out
from among a range of thinkers in this period for his innovative understanding
of the Indian reality. Phule was one of the rare thinkers who reconciled the
Indian reality with its Universal counterpart.
The Acharnians Aristophanes 1887
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